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Governor’s Visit Report 

	Name:
Chris Gould 
	Area(responsibility)
Maths 
	Date:

4th April 


	Staff/classes visited: Meeting with Maths lead / review of books 


	

	Brief notes (what I heard/saw/noticed):

Met with Andrew and reviewed the key OFSTED areas. We discussed how the curriculum had been reviewed and that steps had been taken to ensure that there is a clear sequence in place. 
Andrew discussed how the sequence of the lessons was built around the White Rose planning and that in each lesson should follow a set structure. We discussed how resources were used. 

NCETM booklets are used to support times tables. 

There is a lot of professional development in place for the staff linked to the maths hub programmes. 
Book scrutiny showed a positive range of questioning relating to the areas of fluency, reasoning and problem solving. 


	Questions:

To focus on understanding and spending time in the EYFS 
To identify the support for SEND pupils in maths 


	What next (for future visits):

Follow up meeting with subject lead. Gov happy to undertake a full “Deep Dive.” 
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